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Dear State Water Resources Control Board, 

I am perpetually baffled by the fact that salmon is more expensive than beef. This historic
renewable resource should be better protected and removing dams is the simplest way to
protect their spawning grounds. In previous cases of dam removal, rivers return to a nearly
wild state within months, enabling salmon to thrive and rejuvenate forest systems by bringing
in tons of nutrients from their ocean forage.

Brett Pike

West Sacramento
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